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TOWN OF TUFTONBORO  
BOARD OF SELECTMEN 

240 MIDDLE ROAD, P.O. BOX 98 
CENTER TUFTONBORO, NH 03816 

Telephone: (603) 569-4539 Fax: (603) 569-4328 
www.tuftonboro.org 

 
Selectmen’s Work Session Minutes                Friday, July 23, 2021 
9:00 am – Pier 19 Dock 
 
 
Present: Chairman Bill Marcussen, Selectman Chip Albee, Selectman Guy Pike, Administrative Secretary Cathy 

Pounder, Chief Shagoury, Chief Thompson, NH Fish and Game  

 

 

The Selectmen met at Pier 19 dock to witness the landing and takeoff of a seaplane piloted by Thomas Wood of Epic 

Seaplane Adventures. Several residents attended the demo. Mr. Wood stated a person would be always at the plane. 

Mr. Wood would like to have the pilings cut as low as possible preferable about 1 foot above the dock. The group 

spoke of safety concerns and pilot training requirements with both Mr. Wood and Mark Wooddrift, Chairman of the 

Seaplanes Pilots Association. They would like the area to be seaplane friendly. Chairman Marcussen reminded the 

public they are only here to address the request of cutting the pilings, that is the only request presented to them at this 

time. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Cathy Pounder  

Administrative Secretary 

http://www.tuftonboro.org/

